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December 8, 1992 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 45-92 RE: DRAFT OF INSTITUTE
COMMENTS CONCERNING 20 PERCENT WITHHOLDING REGULATIONS
__________________________________________________________ Attached is a copy of the
Institute’s draft comments concerning the temporary and proposed regulations under the
Unemployment Compensation Amendments of 1992. (See Institute Memorandum to
Pension Members No. 28-92, Operations Members No. 39-92 and Transfer Agent Advisory
Committee No. 62-92, dated October 22, 1992.) Final comments must be submitted to the
IRS by December 28; therefore, please contact the undersigned at (202) 955-3516 with any
comments or questions by Thursday, December 17. Kathy D. Ireland Associate Counsel -
Pension Attachment
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